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Please note that the attached amendment appears to relate to the type of identification
a person must present in order to vote rather than to voter registration.  Thus, the
amendment may have been intended to modify the nonstatutory provision on page 7
of AB–49 dealing with voter identification and not the nonstatutory provision on page
6 dealing with voter registration.  If the amendment is intended to modify the provision
on page 7, you may also want to reconcile the amendment with AA–6 to AB–49, which
deleted the specific reference to voter identification cards and replaced it with a
general reference to voter identification.

Please let us know if we can be of any assistance or if you have any questions.
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